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Antonia Hover

From: Shalonda Gunn
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 11:29 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket Nos. 20180046-EI and 20180224-EI - Correspondence
Attachments: 3.22.19.Letter from Barbara Rosenzweig.pdf

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the attached letter from Barbara Rosenzweig in Docket Nos. 20180046-EI and 20180224-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shalonda M. Gunn 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax)  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
 



Commissioner Julie lmanuel Brown 

Florida Public Service Commission 

cc: Chief of Staff Shane Strum 

Office of the Governor 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Commissioner Brown, 
R
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I . M~R 2 2 2019 I u 
FP S.C 

COMMISSIONER BROWN 

I wrote previously inquiring about the complaint I read that citizens issued 
to you that the electric companies were passing on the federal tax cut 
benefits to themselves or their parent company and in no way were they 
sharing with consumers especially on billing. As I wrote to you, I read 
about these complaints but never the resolution. I found your website 
confusing and could not find the decision made on this so I am writing for 
an explanation of what you decided. 

Also, in good conscience, I cannot understand how you allow electric 
companies across the state to violate our electric standards which are not 
that good anyhow. I notice it is always in the poorer area that people are 
subjected to horrible violations exposing them to electric rays affecting 
their lives. People say it is because the electric companies are greasing 
the commissions hands to allow them to continue to function endangering 
the population. I do not want to believe it but since I continuously see 
awful violations in mostly poor areas, I have to accept that you are 
receiving somekind of benefit to allow this to be all over the state. 

I am a photographer travelling the state of Florida which I love to 
document scenic venues. In my travels I always explore neighborhoods I 
visit so when I make a statement about awful electric violations, I know 
what I am talking about. If you want more specific information, I would 
gladly provide it to you. 

Sincerely, 

~ Ru.wn3UJ.ds. 
Barbara Rosenzweig 

~ArbArA ~oseo~weig 
4;1; ll'!}Ain '-'treet, #1071 
dupiter, JloridA ;;4;8 
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